Pre-School Newsletter

It was lovely to see the children in their Easter Bonnets. | would like to thank the head of
Mayfield Mr Howard who came along to judge the bonnets and pick a winner. All the bonnets
where amazing lots of arduous work had gone into their creations it was such a lovely day.

After the half term our topic in class will be Space. Our children will be learning about
the planets in our solar system and the work that Astronauts carry out in the space station.

Letter sound is 'R’

Our word wall has one more word added they are, A, To, It, |, In, And, Was, The, Of. These words
can be found in the high frequency booklet that you are using with your children.

Thank you for continuing to support our snack provision with your donations of fruit or
monetary contributions towards the cost.

Reminders

Sports day will be on the 23rd of June 10am till 12 o'clock, for those leaving to go to school.
We are holding this event on our inset day school will be closed.

We are thinking about the 14® of July for the children's Graduation we will confirm the
date after the half term.

Have a lovely Easter with your family and friends.

Mrs Edwards head of Pre-school & Nursery



